

















This term Beech 3 has been developing our
Communication and Interaction skills through music and
dance. Pupils have either worked 1:1 with Jamie our
Dance Therapist (Arty Physical), or with familiar adults to
engage in Child led responsive dance. Following similar
practice of Intensive Interaction, this supports pupils’
development of functional communication skills, helps
pupils to anticipate, initiate and increases persistence, in
addition to supporting physical development. We have
seen an increase in pupil interactions and pupils showing
an interest in music and dance. It has been so much fun!




























New School Menu
The new school menu is included with this
newsletter, with lots of exciting new dishes
available every 2 weeks!

All of our meat is now Halal.
Fundraising |
We have raised £165.50 for school by selling raffle ||

tickets for the chocolate hampers, and we also

raised as a school £107.68 for Red Nose Day. A

huge Thank You to everyone who donated!
Easter Holiday Activities
This Easter break we are looking forward to lots of
Holiday Days out, with a Private screening at
Cineworld, 10 Pin Bowling, a ride on a Steam Train,
swimming sessions and a private session at
Jumparooz.
Message from the Principal

It has been another exciting term at High Park
and our pupils have achieved so much. The range
of activities both in and out of school is a true indi-
cation of our commitment to learning for life. We
have so much to celebrate and be proud of and
the dedication of our amazing team of staff has
enabled us to extend the learning experiences of
our young people; the trip to the Royal Armouries
Leeds and the Musica Spectacular at St Georges
Hall to name a few.
After such a busy term, | hope that you all have a
happy, restful spring break and we look forward
to welcoming pupils back on Monday 15th April.




	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7
	8
	9
	10
	11
	12
	13
	14
	15
	16



